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POL products: Ogra works out 'substantial' decrease in prices 

 ISLAMABAD: The Oil and Gas Regulatory Authority (Ogra) Monday 
worked out a substantial decrease in the prices of petroleum products 
with effect from September 1, owing to a declining trend in oil prices 
globally. 

  

 
https://www.brecorder.com/news/40116908/pol-products-ogra-
works-out-substantial-decrease-in-prices  

 
Prices of petroleum products likely to be cut by up to Rs5 

 ISLAMABAD: The government is likely to reduce prices of petroleum 
products from the first of September, ARY News reported, citing 
sources. 

  

 
https://arynews.tv/prices-of-petroleum-products-likely-to-be-cut-by-
up-to-rs5/  

 
Reduction in petrol, high speed diesel prices likely 

 ISLAMABAD: The prices of petroleum products may go down by up to 
Rs5 per litre for the next fortnight if the calculations of the Oil & Gas 
Regulatory Authority (Ogra) are accepted by the government. 

  

 https://www.dawn.com/news/1643645  

 
Fuel prices likely to go down by up to Rs5 per litre 

 Consumers may get some relief as the petroleum division has 
recommend a reduction in prices of fuel by up to Rs5 per litre, sources 
privy to the development told The Express Tribune on Monday. 

  

 
https://tribune.com.pk/story/2317784/fuel-prices-likely-to-go-down-
by-up-to-rs5-per-litre  

   


